January 24, 1974

Dr. Hans Morgenthau
19 East 80th Street
New York, N.Y.

Dear Professor Morgenthau:

I have been trying to reach you for several days by
telephone, but with complete lack of success. I

was trying to verify whether or not you are
associated with an organization that assists emigres
from the Soviet Union.

On the possibility that you do, permit me to refer
to you iillllllllilllllliilllllll. I have met

him end he makes an excellent impression ac a
decent, presentable, and honorable man.

I take the privilege of sending you some material
about him, in the hope that somehow you will be
able to be of assistance.

Should you not be able to do so, you need not bother
to return the enclosed material.

Coxdially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM
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